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February 29, 1956 

r. Kermit Geary 
F. D. 2, Box 298 
Wnlnutport, Pa, 

Dear Sir, 

The rurpose of this letter is 
to verify your excellent report of 
reception of our station during the 
broadcast of February 13, 1956. 

Thanks for the big long letter 
end I'm sorry I can't at the present 
answer it in like forni. I am going 
to be extremely busy as tonite is 
the last night that this station will 
be on the air. We are closing it 
down for lack of funds and I am on the 
loose for a rosition. I hope to build 
a. new station in the near future. I 
hate board shifts etc. I would rather 
build than eat, so I suppose Irith the 
bosses help, I'll be constructingla- 
gain soon. When I get ano4er station, 
I'll contact the NRC and we 11 have 
another. 

Thanks again for your letter ei d 
the best of luck in future DXing. 

Sincerely, 

Richard F. Deitz 
Chief Engineer 
Radio Station WESK 
Escanaba, Michigan 


